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M Gmaill Attracta Ui Bhroin <attractaub@gmail.com>

Fwd: IMPORTANT Irish consultation re: Hinkley Point C Nuclear Power Plant

Attracta Ui Bhroin <attractaub@gmail.com> Wed, Nov 8, 2017 at 8:25 AM

To: Attracta Ui Bhroin <attractaub@gmail.com>

From: Ministersdiary [mailto:Ministersdiary@DCCAE.gov.ie]

Sent: 17 October 2017 13:04

To: 'michael@ien.ie' <michael@ien.ie>

Subject: Irish consultation re: Hinkley Point C Nuclear Power Plant

Dear Michael,

| have spoken to Paul McDonald, Principal Officer, Radiation Protection Policy Unit, who advises that the letter from

the UK in July of this year did not amount to an invitation to the Irish Government to facilitate Irish citizens to comment

on the development of HPC as you claim but rather provides an opportunity to comment on current environmental
information in relation to potential trans boundary impacts using scientific evidence. A submission on those lines will
be made later this week.

He advises also that there has been a satisfactory level of information received from the UK Government in relation to

the development of HPC including a recent visit by DCCAE and EPA officials to the site at Hinkley.

Mr. Mc Donald is available to meet you this week to discuss this matter and can be contacted at
paul.mcdonald@dccae.gov.ie.

Kind regards,

Sinead

Sinead Wiseman | Diary Secretary to Minister Denis Naughten | Minister’s Office

Department of Communications, Climate Action & Environment

29-31 Adelaide Road, Dublin, D02 X285, Ireland

www.dccae.gov.ie | @Dept_ CCAE

T:+353 1 678 2017 | T: +353 1 700 2123 | E:Sinead.Wiseman@dccae.gov.ie
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If you are not the intended recipient be aware that any disclosure, copying, distribution or use of the
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contents of this information and or files is prohibited. If you have received this electronic message in
error, please notify the sender immediately. This is also to certify that this mail has been scanned for
viruses.

Ta eolas sa teachtaireacht leictreonach seo (agus b'théidir sa chomhaid ceangailte leis) a d'fhéadfadh
bheith priobhaideach n6 faoi ran. Is le h-aghaidh an duine/na ndaoine no le h-aghaidh an aondin ata
ainmnithe thuas agus le haghaidh an duine/na ndaoine sin amhdin ata an t-eolas. Murab ionann tusa agus
an t¢ a bhfuil an teachtaireacht ceaptha do biodh a fhios agat nach gceadaitear nochtadh, coipeail,
scaipeadh n6 Usdid an eolais agus/n6 an chomhaid seo. Mas tri earraid a fuair t an teachtaireacht
leictreonach seo cuir, mas ¢é do thoil é, an té ar sheol an teachtaireacht ar an eolas laithreach. Deimhnitear
leis seo freisin nar aims odh vireas sa phost seo tar €is a scanadh.
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